From: Lauren Hutchins

Sent: Thursday, 17 August 2023 11:53 AM

To: PAWC

Cc: Gerard Hayes; Adam Hall; Dustin Halse

Subject: Re: NSW Government's use and management of consulting services — Post-hearing responses —
9 August 2023

Hi Talina,

The firm referred to in our submission and response to the question on notice is Price Waterhouse Cooper.

Lauren Hutchins
Assistant Secretary

Health Services Union NSW|ACT|QLD
Level 2, 109 Pitt Street
Sydney NSW 2000

Web: www.hsu.asn.au
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| acknowledge the Traditional Owners of the land on which | live and work as the First People of this country, and
pay respect to their Elders past, present and future.
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